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WELCOME TO OUR NEW NEWSLETTER!
WE HOPE YOU LIKE OUR FIRST EDITION, WE AIM TO KEEP THE CLUB AND
COMMUNITY UP TO DATE WITH ALL THAT'S GOING ON IN AND AROUND KILTALE
HURLING AND CAMOGIE CLUB.

A WORD FROM OUR HURLING CLUB CHAIRPERSON 
                       Another year ahead of us and thankfully the weather just                         

                       might be changing to what we like to call Spring, 

                       Reading our newsletter, you will see as a club we are                                             

                       pushing ahead with loads of upgrades to our grounds, and

i                      it will certainly benefit everyone over the coming years                    

                       and for our club to grow from strength to strength.   

                       

                       Fundraising is not easy and without the continued support

from all our players and families it would not be possible to build our

grounds for the future, Kiltale Hurling and Camogie is everyone’s club. 

Investing in the club is investing in every family that play sport in our

communities. 

Thanks to all.

Apart from club's infrastructure plans, this year we are very excited and

look forward to all the games ahead of us in all age groups and I wish

every single player parent and family the very best of luck in 2023. 

The most important part is that our kids have fun and learn the best

sport in the world.

Stephen McCormack

Operation Astro!
Big push to get our new all weather pitch up and running
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Lotto update

Community and Parish
News



CAMOGIE FOCUS
LOOKING FORWARD TO THE NEW CAMOGIE SEASON

Kiltale Camogie Club (KCC) is a vibrant, youth orientated club that gives every young girl the opportunity to build confidence, fitness and to
learn the skills of camogie. Our young girls can have fun, make friends, get active in a safe and friendly environment with qualified and garda
vetted coaches.
We cater for every underage group from U-6’s up to U-13’s. New members are always welcome, please come join our club. You can contact the
following for any further questions:

Denise Kieran Swan – Club Secretary & Children’s Officer – 089 4757133 alternatively you can email secretary.kiltale.meath@Camogie.ie
Fergal Lennon – Club Registrar – 087 1306244. Follow us on FB: Kiltale Camogie Club & Instagram: kiltalecamogieclub

OUR BIG FUNDRAISER IS VERY
CLOSE - GET INVOLVED!
Our new Astro Turf facility starting shortly at cost of
€180,000 (see next page).
We have a grant of €130,000 and need to fundraise the
balance.
We need the support of every family for our Fundraising Walk
and Talk and Hurlathon over May Bank Holiday weekend.
We want 24 teams of 10 people to cover 24 hours activity
that weekend starting 7pm Sat 29th and running to 7pm
Sunday 30th right through the night.
The fundraiser will also provide funds for JIGSAW Navan the
local agency dealing with Youth Mental Health. www.jigsaw.ie 
How can you Help!!
We have sponsorship cards which we would like each family to
take to gather sponsorship and we will allocate times for each
group nearer the time.
Contact Stephen 086 8303097 or Paddy 086 8282458



Our current Jackpot is €10,000 and we

hope that  one of our lotto players will be
lucky and win it shortly.

When it is won don't despair if its not you
because our Reserve Lotto prize at the

minute stands at €5,600 so we encourage
everyone to keep playing.

A big thank you to everyone who supports
our club lotto .

To play simply go to our website
www.kiltalehurling.com and tap 'Play now'

icon 




LOTTO JACKPOTLOTTO JACKPOTLOTTO JACKPOT
NOW €10K!NOW €10K!NOW €10K!   



The construction of our new Astro Turf facility starting shortly at a cost of €180,000.

This will be a great facility for our families (young and old) and our schools and wider community of Moynalvey/Summerhill.
This facility will be suitable for games hurling/football for our youngsters and lawn bowls for our older parishioners.
Some details on where we are so far:
We tendered for Astro Turf and got prices for Astro Turf-Fencing-Lighting-Ball Stop nets. The GAA then put in a stipulation that every Astro Turf
going forward must have a shock-pad system underneath the Astro turf and this costs an additional €30,000 which put us over budget.
We contacted the Department and explained our situation and they agreed to allow us exclude the lighting part of the project in order to 
 include the shock-pad which now must be included.
The Department said we could apply for a lighting grant on the next round of applications which opens shortly.
We are going to put in all the ducting for the lighting at this stage to leave it easier when we get next grant.

Our fundraising is very important to leave us in a position to do lighting phase.

Your Clubhouse needs 

YOUR support!

Since Covid, it's proving difficult 

 to keep our clubhouse open, we

certainly don't want to lose this

superb facility which most clubs

would love to have. 

We encourage every family to try

to support the clubhouse by

considering having an outing in

the clubhouse should any family or

celebration occasion arise.

The Clubhouse can be used for

most events:

Family occasions of all types.

Hosting events

Drama/Music/Information

Talks/Dancing/Cards.

Quiz Nights/Bingo/Bridge.

Parties. 

To book, contact Carmel on 086-

3770763 or Stephen on 086-

8303097. Or DM us on our

Facebook page.




Join us online www.facebook.com/kiltalegaa  www.instagram.com/kiltalehurlingclub  Twitter - @KiltaleGAA

All memberships are now due.

Social membership (use of walking track) is €50.

For details of all memberships and payment, visit

www.kiltalehurling.com and tap the 'REGISTER NOW' icon



Kiltale & Moynalvey Parish News
The Diocese of Meath is now beginning the process of establishing a Parish Pastoral Assembly
(Pastoral Council) in each Parish.A Parish Pastoral Assembly is a local body which aims to plan for
the future of the local Parish with particular attention to the provision of Pastoral care.
Over the next few months we will work on establishing our Parish Pastoral Assembly here in the
parish.
Anyone is welcome to pick up an information leaflet on this in either Moynalvey or Kiltale Churches.
For further information please ring the Parish office on 046-9557031 




Photographs from the recent presentation night in Kiltale Clubhouse to the u13 teams of 2021 & 2022.
In these two hurling seasons this group won Roinn B 2021, Roinn D 2021, Roinn A League 2022, Roinn D League

2022 and Finalist in Roinn A Championship 2022. A fair haul!



Community Focus - Young @ Heart 


Kiltale and Moynalvey Young @ Heart is run by a
dedicated committee.
Our aim is to bring the elderly of our Parish together
at Social events, where they can meet other people of
the parish for a chat and share all the news.
Our Social events can be afternoon Tea, BBQ,
Christmas Dinner.
Our latest outing was Afternoon Tea in February
which was a great success.
The highlight of our events is the Christmas Dinner,
where everyone can enjoy good food, drink, chat,
music and some great dancers take to the floor!
We run a bingo from October to April as our main
fundraiser. More details will be advertised in our next
Newsletter and online.
If you want to get involved or would like any
information you can contact any committee member:

Chairman:      Peter Brien.          086-8503232
Secretary:      Gertie Lynch.        086-1619458
Treasurer:       Liz Phelan.           086-1205552

Or email:         lizphelan57@yahoo.ie

We're not just here to cater for GAA!
We have loads more going on for the whole

commumity in and around our club.
Athletics with Kiltale Ladies on the Run, Cycling with
Kiltale/Moynalvey Spinners, Social dancing evenings,
Bingo, music and shows in the clubhouse to name just

a few activities.
Keep an eye on our social media to keep up to date!

WHAT A COUPLE OF YEARS FOR OUR U13 HURLERS!WHAT A COUPLE OF YEARS FOR OUR U13 HURLERS!

Best of luck to our first and second team managers John
and Ollie and their background teams for the upcoming

campaigns. Two false starts to the League campaigns due
to the inclement weather unfortunately but hopefully we'll

be up and running w/e of 15th April


